
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Father's Day Message - Roger Fuehrer's Canyon Hike 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
June 18, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all this Sunday! Tomorrow's message will be given by Pastor Mike, 

and he will be sharing a Father's Day message. 

 

This is also a reminder that Roger Fuehrer is organizing a small hike tomorrow east of Denver in a 

surprisingly beautiful canyon. Only 3 cars limit. Some hiking experience required. No sandals or flip 

flops. See Roger for more details and he plans to meet in the parking lot at 12:30. 

 

Tomorrow will also be the monthly Kodan fundraiser. They will have Japanese bento boxes for sale. 

 

Last week, Pastor Adonia shared a message on "Our Potential As God's Children". What is your 

potential? What do you think you are capable of compared to what God sees in you? Pastor Adonia shares 

some insights into our potential as God's Children from the Word as well as some inspirations from a 

blind man named Daniel. Enjoy the recording below if you missed it. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Our Potential As God's Children 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

 
 

Last week at the Strings of the Heart Meeting, Marjorie showed off some of the amazing blankets that 

have been made to go to families in need. They are so beautiful. 

 



 

 

 
 

After church tomorrow, Roger Fuehrer will lead a hike east of Denver in a surprisingly beautiful canyon. 

Only 3 cars limit. Some hiking experience required. No sandals or flip flops. See Roger during lunch. 

 

 
 

Camp Journey 2022 begins this Saturday. Thank you to everyone that helped support the fundraisers and 

please pray for our staff and participants to have an amazing friendship building and faith-deepening 

experience. 

 

 
 

We are in need of volunteers for our 5-8 Sunday School class. If you are able to volunteer once or twice a 

month to support this class, it would be a huge help. The curriculum is very simple Bible based videos 

and activities. Please talk to the pastors if you are interested. 

 

 
 

We are preparing to celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the 2075 and 6000 couples from 1982. We are 

looking for volunteers so can help with moving chairs, setting up tables in the chapel, picking up food, 

etc. If you are able to help, please let Rev. Richard or Marjorie Buessing know. This will be on Saturday, 

July 9. 



 

 

 

 
 

The Spring Refresh has been rescheduled for June 25. All the work projects and clothing swap will also 

happen on that day. 

 

 
 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to others. Find out how 

The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other. 

 

Join every Sunday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich, 7 to 8 pm MDT/6 to 7 

pm PDT. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join using the zoom link. 787199 is 

the passcode if needed. 

 




